
Family News

Front office hours are 

There will be NO early release after

2:00pm.

You MUST complete the daily health

survey on skyward EVERYDAY and

show proof of completion upon arrival.

      7:15am - 3:15pm 

and you can call front office at 

713-842-5650.

I am so grateful for the support of our NCE families. Anytime our teachers reach out about an event

happening in the classroom, our families are always willing to support in anyway possible. Each time we

have had a themed dress day this school year- Book Character Day, Holiday Spirit Week, Polka Dot Day,

100th Day of School, Flannel Day and our most recent Valentine’s Day, our students come to school

decked out in their best themed outfits! It brings so much joy to our campus culture to see our students

and staff participating and excited about learning and about the activities for the day. Last week, one of

our amazing staff parents spent time decorating the Teacher’s Lounge for Valentine’s Day so that our staff

could have a bright place to work each day. As a working mom, I know that it isn’t easy balancing work and

keeping up with all of the school events. I’m so impressed with how much our families put into making sure

our students don’t miss a celebration. I always love seeing the creative outfits and ideas that families come

up with when I’m greeting students each morning! I want you to know that your dedication to our school

does not go unnoticed. We truly appreciate all that you do to support our students and staff at NCE!

-Mrs. Mosley

Do you have any questions for the School

Nurse? Please do not hesitate to contact me

for any health-related questions/concerns.

Reminder for families to review any

communication sent to you about

immunization records and submit to the

school.  

Healthy Students Learn Better!

Nida Ahmad, RN 

(713) 924-5513

1900 Strawn Road

Houston, TX 77039

(713) 967 - 9000

Families,

I am extremely impressed by how quickly all of

our students have adjusted to being back on

campus and in virtual classes this week. While it

was a short week, the students enjoyed

connecting with their teacher and classmates.

My thoughts and prayers are with all of the

families who endured many days without power

or water and then had damage caused to their

home because of busted pipes. The past year

has brought about unforeseen challenges and

the NCE community is here if you need

anything. Have a great weekend.

Ms. LaFlure
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REMINDERS:



Tuesday

March 2nd

Wednesday

March 3rd

Thursday

March 4th

Friday

March 5th

Here are some pictures from our first Valentine’s Day celebration on Friday, February 12th. Our students

participated in a safe celebration of friendship with their teachers and classmates at the end of the day. Some

teachers worked with students to write their classmates names on the Valentine’s cards to promote

handwriting practice. We hope you enjoy these pictures of the celebrations from last week!

Sparks' Life
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